TOWN OF NANTICOKE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of
Nanticoke on Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Glen Aubrey Fire Company, 32
Octagon, Glen Aubrey, NY to consider the Verizon Wireless Cell Tower special use permit
application filed by Tarpon Towers II, LLC for property located at 350 Rabbit Path Road in

Nanticoke.

Copies of the application are on file and may be examined at the office of the undersigned Town
Clerk. All persons interested in the matter will be heard at the above-described public hearing.
Individuals have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask questions concerning the
proposed contracts or any portion thereof. Handicapped individuals or senior citizens who
require assistance in attending said public hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestlons
should contact the undersigned Town Clerk to request such assistance.

Dated: December 15, 2020 Renny L. Zanker, Town Clerk
Town of Nanticoke



